
 
 
WBPF IRAN CONVENTION HELD IN TEHERAN, ISLAMIC REPUBLIC OF IRAN 
ON 9TH MARCH, 2017 WITH THE ATTENDANCE AND BLESSINGS FROM A 
PROMINENT PARLIAMENTARIAN  DR. MOHAMMAD REZA TABESH, A 
REFORMIST POLITICIAN AND NOW HOLDING OFFICE AS PARLIAMENTARY 
LEADER OF REFORMISTS 
 
 
On 9th March 2017 WBPF IRAN held its first convention by announcing its yearly program 
and at the same time presenting its achievement for the year 2015 and 2016 to 
the  Government, Parliamentarians and to the Sports Ministry officials.  
 
 WBPF IRAN awarded appreciation certificates to prominent Athletes, Judges, Coaches and 
Officials for their voluntary contributions. It was a memorable day for most of the 
distinguished guests and invited officials. 
 
Special VIP guest was Dr. Mohammad Reza Tabesh who took his valuable time to be 
present and delivered a speech at the convention and noted the development of WBPF 
Iran.  He was greatly impressed with the activities of WBPF Iran, and expressed his full 
support. 
 
Another VIP guest who was present during this occasion was the Secretary-General of 
TAFISA for Iran - Mr. Tavoosi who praised the good work done by Mr. Amir Bayat and his 
dedicated officials for a good job in promoting health and fitness to the people of Iran. 
 
 

                                   

 

Mr. Amir Bayat, President of WBPF Iran and WBPF Vice-President for Asia welcoming the VIP 
Guest Dr. Tabesh and Mr. Tavoosi.  Mr. Bayat and his team were very pleased and happy to 

receive Dr. Tabesh as the VVIP Guest and announced that it was a great honour to have his 
blessing and support for WBPF IRAN. 

 



    

 

 

 

               

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Tabesh addressing the WBPF Iran at the Convention.  He praised the excellent work done 
by WBPF Iran in promoting good health and fitness to the people of Iran. He also 
congratulated the WBPF Iran Team for their discipline and hard work in promoting 

bodybuilding. 

 

                                
 

 

Dr. Tabesh being presented with a thank you WBPF Iran plaque for his gracious attendance at 
the WBPF Iran Convention. 
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Col. Balashi an Executive Member of WBPF Iran thanked Dr. Tabesh and all other officials for 
their attendance and once again expressed his gratitude to Dr. Tabesh for his speech and 
attendance 

 

 

               
 

 

               

 

 



 

 

 

                      
 

 

 

 

 

 


